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Tasmanian Racing King Island Subsidy Application Form 

 
By completing and submitting the form on this page you are agreeing to the following: 
 

I declare that: 

• the information provided in the Tasmanian Racing King Island Subsidy Application Form is true and 
correct and I am aware of the consequences for giving false information or failing to declare all relevant 
information; 

• I acknowledge that to be eligible for the Tasmanian Racing King Island Subsidy, the animal(s) nominated 
for the scheme must be located on King Island prior to 1 January 2022 and have either raced or were 
prepared to race in the 2021/22 King Island Racing Season; 

• I have read and agree to the privacy notice; and 
• I want to proceed with applying for the Tasmanian Racing King Island Subsidy. 

I understand that: 

• giving untrue or misleading information may affect my eligibility and/or receiving the Payment(s), and I 
will be required to repay the Payment(s) received and that I may be excluded from any future schemes; 

• any overpayment will be recoverable by Tasracing and I am personally and solely responsible for the 
repayments of any overpayment. 

Privacy Notice 

• Tasracing values the privacy of your personal information.  It collects this information for the specific 
function of administrating the Tasmanian Racing King Island Subsidy and to ensure that accurate details 
and records are maintained for accountability for the expenditure. 

• Your information is protected by the Privacy Act 1988 and is collected, stored and handled in accordance 
with Tasracing’s Privacy Policy, which is available 
at https://tasracingcorporate.com.au/about/governance/privacy-policy/ 

 

 
 


